SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION CITY OF BROOKINGS JUNE 22, 1966

A special meeting of the planning Commission was called to order at 7:30 P. M. by Chairman Harley Nissen.

Members present were Roy Brimm, Ed Thornton, Jack Holte, Ed Oar, Cal Gorte and George Drizius.

No reporters attended the meeting.

It was announced that Marvin Day wished to construct a coin operated car wash on Highway 101 next to A. & W. Drive-In. The proposed structure is an all-metal building with an approximate valuation of \$11,000.00. Building inspector Lee Fountain stated that the plans complied with the Uniform Building Code and that they did not conflict with the existing ordinances. Mr. Day stated that the drainage would be by either sewer or storm drain. Ed Thornton made a MOTION that the Planning Commission approve the application for the proposed coin operated car wash, and that the City grant a permit for its construction provided that it meets with the City requirements. Jack Holte seconded the motion, and it unanimously passed.

The meeting was then adjourned at 7:50 P. M.

Harley A. Nissen, Chairman

ATTEST:

Robert O. Dimmick, Jr.

Secretary